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Welcome to the start of a new season of dancing. Classes start again on Monday 7th September (8.00pm -10.00pm) at Bradwell Memorial Hall and will finish for the Christmas break on Monday 21st December. As St Andrew’s Day falls on a Monday this year we are planning to have a social evening rather than a class that evening. Dates for the ‘spring term’ are 4th January to 29th March 2010.
We continued our tradition of social dancing in June. Our thanks to Janice, Graham, Terry, Sheila, Sara and Barbara for planning and leading Monday evenings.  The Picnic Dance in Stoke Goldington, at the end of June, was very successful with about 40 dancers plus family and friends enjoying a sunny afternoon. Ian Robertson played for us and the programme  was devised by Sarah and Marie (and Harry and Alan).  During the interval the Tiny Tots from the children’s class showed us some of the dances they have been learning  - and it turned out that one or two of the dancers weren’t part of the class, they just joined in anyway. We were  also entertained by the ‘Pipe Shop Boyz’. Thanks to everyone who helped to make the afternoon a success. 

Following discussion at the AGM about RSCDS membership and branch finances the committee has reviewed the costs of running the Monday class and benefits to RSCDS members. The class fee needs to be increased and we are re-introducing the differential fee for members. From September 2009 the weekly class fee will be £3.50 for non-RSCDS members and £2.50 for members.
Membership subscriptions are now due and Harry will be happy to collect these and issue membership cards. The RSCDS now has a sliding scale of annual subscriptions as follows:

Adult Single (age 25 +) 


£15.00

Adult Single half year subscription (new members only, joining after Jan 1st) 


£7.50

Adult Joint (age 25+) (20% discount) 
£24.00

Young Adult (age 18 -24) (20% discount on single adult) 




£12.00

Youth (age 12-17) (50% discount on single adult)




£7.50

At its next meeting the committee will be reviewing other branch activities such as the Ball, dances and social activities so if you have any views about these please talk to a committee member before the beginning of October.
The children’s classes, for children aged 3-12 years, are on Saturday mornings at Bradwell ( recommencing on 12th September) and Rita can give you more information if you know of children who might be interested.
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Forthcoming events:

Thistle Club Musician’s workshop followed by a dance at Wing Village Hall, September 5th 2009.
Silver Cross at Wheathampsted 3rd October, 7th November, 5th December 2009

( Milton Keynes will be hosting 7th November).
North Herts Ball at Hitchin is on October 10th 2009   

Janice and Rita are organising their usual Hogmanay Dance on 31st December 2009 at Great Brickhill. Details and tickets will be available soon.

Our 31st Annual Ball will be held on 13th March 2010, again in the Lovat Hall, Newport Pagnell and we welcome back George Meikle and the Lothian Band. 

Please note that in future the default option for distribution of Tarry Awhile will be by e-mail. Please make sure that either we have a current e-mail address for you or let us know that you do not have an e-mail address. Tarry Awhile is also available on our website :  www.vcsmk.org.uk/rscdsmk.






